SUMPTER VALLEY RAILROAD
OPERATIONS BULLETIN

Wednesday: August 1, 2012
ATTENTION ALL LOCOMOTIVE CREWS. We are now in Industrial Fire Precaution Level II, and full firing restrictions are in place above the Highway 7 crossing. Do not add additional wood to your fire at the following locations…
- Between Highway 7 and the first pond on the north side of the track.

- Between Rock Cut and the Powder River.

- Between the Bad Water crossing and the Iron Horse crossing.

Please make every effort to maintain a consistent speed through the above areas without working the locomotive excessively. 

Use extreme caution at all other locations where foliage is close to the tracks. 

Sincerely, 

Taylor Rush, SVRR Operations Manager
- PLEASE READ AND SIGN BELOW -
